
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel Nos. (632)929-66-26to 29 (632)929-62-52 

929-66-20 929-66-33to 35 

MEMORANDUM FROM THE SECRETARY 

TO ALL OFFICIALS AND EMPLOYEES 
DENR Central Office, Regions, Bureaus and Attached Agencies 

SUBJECT : EXEMPTION FROM THE WEARING OF THE OFFICE 
UNIFORM IN THE SPIRIT OF CHRISTMAS 

I .  

DATE NOV 1 2 ?tMb 

In the Christmas spirit, employees are given the option not to wear the prescribed office 
uniform for the period fiom December 1, 2004 (Wednesday) to January 31, 2005 
(Monday). Please be reminded however that the office ID card should be worn at all 
times when inside the Department premises. 

For your information and guidance. 
/ 

Let's Go Green 
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